
ARE YOU A STUDENT OR 
RECENT GRADUATE WITH 
A DISABILITY SEEKING 
AN INTERNSHIP OR JOB? 
The Workforce Recruitment Program (WRP) 
provides students and recent graduates with 
disabilities with career development and 
potential internships and jobs in the Federal 
Government. 

arrow-right     Gain interviewing experience 

arrow-right     Explore government career options 

arrow-right     Find an internship or long-term position 
at federal agencies

Degree-seeking undergraduate or graduate 
students with disabilities and recent 
graduates who received a postsecondary 
degree on or after April 1, 2021 are eligible 
to apply. Candidates must be U.S. citizens 
who are eligible for the federal Schedule A 
Hiring Authority. 

Register and apply today at 
WRP.gov!
Registration deadline: October 12, 2023 

Check out some WRP Success Stories  
and contact your School Coordinator or 
wrp@dol.gov with any questions.

The WRP is managed by the U.S. Department of Labor and the 
U.S. Department of Defense

Form more information contact: 
Career Development Office
desarrolloprofesional.derecho@upr.edu 

https://www.wrp.gov/wrp?id=student_landing_page
https://www.wrp.gov/wrp?id=kb_article&sys_id=4f73086bdb7c730048d576708c9619e1
https://www.wrp.gov/wrp?id=kb_article&sys_id=4f73086bdb7c730048d576708c9619e1
https://www.wrp.gov/wrp?id=student_landing_page
https://www.wrp.gov/wrp?id=wrp_success_stories
mailto:wrp@dol.gov
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